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We	would	like	to	thank	everyone	who	contributed	treats	and	goodies	to	the	Fall	Fest	
Celebration.		I	know	we	had	a	great	time	and	I	hope	all	of	you	enjoyed	the	festivities	too.		
Thanks	again	for	making	this	occasion	special.	
	
	
Favorite	Activity:		During	the	month	of	October	the	children	enjoyed	learning	about	pumpkins.	
After	making	a	prediction	about	what	pumpkins	grow	on,	we	read	stories	about	pumpkins	and	
learned	they	grow	on	vines.		We	used	our	senses	to	feel	and	smell	the	“stuff”	inside	the	
pumpkin.	The	children	also	had	a	good	time	weighing	and	measuring	the	various	sized	
pumpkins	and	apples,	which	we	had	on	our	science	table.	
	
Another	fun	activity	which	promoted	hand/eye	coordination	and	small	muscles	was	
hammering	golf	tees	into	our	pumpkins.		The	children	really	had	fun	with	that!	
	
The	children	enjoyed	telling	everyone	about	their	shape	homework.		We	talked	about	what	
room	in	their	house	they	found	everything	and	read	each	item	for	each	shape.	
	
This	month	in	the	area	of	literacy	we	have	gone	on	letter	hunts	around	the	room	looking	for	
/O/	for	October,	/P/	for	Pumpkin,	and	/F/	for	Fall.		We	then	will	ask	the	children	to	think	of	
other	words	that	start	with	that	letter.	
	
	
Parent	Involvement:		We	want	to	let	everyone	know	that	if	you	are	interested	in	signing	up	to	
come	inside	the	room	and	help	out,	that	you	can	start	to	sign	up	soon.	I	will	have	a	sheet	that	
will	be	hanging	on	the	wall	outside	the	classroom.	Remember,	we	are	unable	to	accommodate	
siblings	in	the	classroom.		You	can	maybe	sign	up	to	help	with	a	craft,	read	a	story,	and	make	
slime.	
	
Show	and	Tell:		On	November	8	and	November	9	we	will	have	show	and	tell.		Please	bring	3	
items	that	start	with	the	same	letter	as	your	name.		E.g.	Amanda	would	bring	in	an	apple,	
airplane,	and	alligator.	
	
What’s	Ahead:		In	the	coming	month	our	themes	are:	Harvest	Time,	Being	a	Good	Neighbor,		
Thankful	Week,	and	Open	Exploration.	
	
	

 


